
GSRA 2018 ACTION WATCH 2 – YOUR COLA 

ERS BOARD SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 15 

 
Friday, we asked you to send messages so that the GSRA Board will know how the lack of a 
COLA for the past nine years has led to financial hardships in your life. However, we did not 
assure you that your identities will be kept CONFIDENTIAL. This message is that assurance. 
While we have received a large number such messages, it will be helpful for the board to hear 
from even more of you. Again, if you were able to pay your rent, buy groceries, obtain safe, 
reliable transportation, buy medications, pay for medical visitations and hospitalizations, and 
afford other day-to-day needs when you first retired but can no longer do so, please DESCRIBE 
THESE EXPERIENCES AND THEIR IMPACTS in an e-mail and send it to legislation@mygsra.com. 
Remember, your identity WILL BE PROTECTED! 
 
Please attend the special ERS Board meeting if you are able! The ERS Board MUST know that 
you care about what it will choose to do with our fund and our future! The meeting will be at 
10:30, March 15, at the ERS headquarters, Two Northside 75 in Atlanta. Continue to ask 
yourself: If not now, then when? If not me, then who? 
 
Thank you for your continued participation, 
GSRA Board 
 


